
ISSUED: March 19, 2024 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

In the Matter of 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 

UM2274 

2023 All-Source Request for Proposals. 

DISPOSITION: NEW SCHEDULE ADOPTED 

RULING 

On March 13, 2024, Staff of the Oregon Public Utility Commission filed a motion to 
adopt a new schedule in this proceeding. Staff would vacate the previous schedule and 
instead queue dates off the date Portland General Electric Company files its request for 
acknowledgment of the Final Shortlist. PGE would be required to file the Initial Shortlist 
with a copy to the Independent Evaluator 60 days prior to requesting acknowledgment of 
the Final Shortlist. It would be required to file a Final Shortlist and supporting 
workpapers, including a sensitivity analysis, 30 days prior to requesting acknowledgment 
of the Final Shortlist. The rest of the dates in the schedule are listed as "to be 
determined." 

Staff's motion is granted. Staff is directed to file a schedule containing the rest of the 
dates in this proceeding when possible. 

Dated this 19th day of March, 2024 at Salem, Oregon. 

~~ 
Katharine Mapes 

Administrative Law Judge 


